
This will affect safe, socially distant outdoor opportunities for my family and many, many others.  Banning on the river will cause 
those boaters to use already congested lakes, like Hagg Lake.  This section of the public river is already highly regulated to towed 
sports with wake surfing only allowed in two areas where there are no docks or homes.
I believe there is no empirical evidence that directly links erosion on the riverbanks or damage to docks to wake boats.


